
21/11/2021 

Gentlemen/ Shipping Agents and Handling Contractors registered in Shuaiba 
Port 

Dear Sir; 

Subj: Prohibition of all handling work on the service area under the docks 

With reference to the above subject, and to the letter of the Assistant Director 
General and Director of Shuaiba Port No. (KPA 327/2021), and the instructions of 
the Director of the Handling, and Security & Safety Department, it is strictly 
forbidden to carry handling operations, whether loading or unloading on the tunnel 
services of the handling berths in Shuaiba port. 

Yours respectfully... 

Handling Superintendent 

Dr. Mohammad Fahad Al-Ajmi 

Signature and Seal 




